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Annual Occupational Health & Safety 
Program Review – COR Audit 
 

Please be advised the annual Menno Place COR 
audit is scheduled for May 2 – 5, 2022 this year. 
 
You may have been randomly chosen to take 
part in the audit interview.  Watch for a letter 
and the COR questions in the mail. 
 
 
 

Best Regards, 
 

Jeanette  
Jeanette Lee 
Director, Human Resources 
Menno Place 
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